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Liberty Alliance for Youth Launches New Website  
 
Liberty Alliance for Youth (LAFY) has launched a new, all-inclusive website at 
libertyalliance4youth.com.  
 
The website includes information on the various programs of the volunteer youth 
advocacy group, which works with the support of Tri-County Mental Health 
Services, is dedicated to reducing alcohol, tobacco and other drug abuse and 
violence to improve the Liberty community.  
“We’re excited to give the community easy access to information about LAFY,” 
program director Kendra Callaway said. “Our volunteers are dedicated to creating a 
safe environment in which our youth can thrive.”  
 
Callaway said the coalition always extends an open invitation to anyone living or 
working in the Liberty area to join them at their monthly luncheon meetings. “Our 
group is composed of parents and residents, as well as members of the education 
field, social and legal agencies, law enforcement, and the faith community.”  
 
Callaway said by visiting the new web site anyone interested will be able to find 
out about some of LAFY’s successful programs that have received national acclaim, 
as well as review a calendar of upcoming meetings, events and programs.  
 
“We designed the website to be user friendly, so anyone can easily navigate it,” 
Callaway said.  
 
For more information about Liberty Alliance for Youth, contact Callaway at 
(816) 679-5361.  


